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June 6,2005 

Signe Snortland 
Red River Valley Water Supply Project 
Bureau of Reclamation 
Dakotas Area Office 
PO Box 1017 
Bismarck, ND 58502-1017 

NDSHPO REF. : 03-0033g, BOR (Reclamation) Consultation Under the 
National Historic Preservation Act for: 
Red River Valley Water Supply Project 
Reclamation: DK-500 

Dear Signe: 

We have reviewed project: "Draft Report on Red River Valley Water Needs and 
Options," and find it acceptable. 

We look forward to further consultation on this project and review of the EIS, as 
it pertains to cultural resources. 

Thank you for the opportunity to review the project. If you have questions 
please contact either Fern Swenson at (701) 328-3575 or Paul Picha at (701) 
328-3574. 

V State Historic Preservation Officer (North Dakota) 
and 

Director, State Historical Society of North Dakota 
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Response to Comment 1 
We appreciate that you found our draft report to be acceptable, and we will continue consultation with your agency under the 
National Historic Preservation Act. 
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